
Announcements for September 6-10, 2021 

 

Fortunately we have had enough scholars come off of quarantine to offset those that are going 

into quarantine, so we will be staying in person next week.  Remember that Monday, 

September 6 is Labor Day and we will not have school. 

 

Here is what is happening this week: 

 

World History 

We will start the week looking at ancient religions and trade.  There will be a small project on 

the religions.  Then we will start to look at Ancient Greece and Rome. 

 

Government 

We will start the week looking at and analyzing the Articles of Confederation, the first 

government of the United States.  After that we will start looking at how the Constitution was 

written. 

 

United States History 

This class is moving towards the Revolutionary War.  We will finish off the events that led to the 

conflict, then a timeline of the events in the war before we declared Independence, finishing off 

the week looking at Common Sense by Thomas Paine which helped to inspire the revolutionary 

movement. 

 

Economics 

This week will be spent finishing off the project that we started last week:  “The Choices of 

Farmers”.  Scholars are looking at crops grown in this area, determining the costs of growing 

them, and how much money can be made.  They will then make Production Possibility Curves 

to determine what should be grown. 


